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What’s been happening... 

About 25 people enjoyed the All Ages Game Night 
on March 9. The popular games were foosball and 
Jenga. The kids also enjoyed racing the scooters up 
and down! 

The annual Church meeting was held on March 10 
after Worship. 

The Visitation Committee met on March 12. 

The Finance & Property Committee met on April 3. 

The weekly Hungry for the Word Lenten runs each 
Wednesday from 6-8pm until  April 10. 

For more information about Harrow United Church events and activities or to be removed 

from this email list, please contact the Church office:          

(204) 284-0079  email: secretary@harrowunited.ca 

Office hours: Monday to Friday 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

Harrowunited.ca Follow us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram 

Easter Memorials will be listed in the Easter Sunday 

bulletin on April 21. If you would like to remember a loved 
one and give a memorial donation, you can do so by email 
or mail. Contact the church office for more details. 

The Faithful Readers are reading Every Note Played 
by Lisa Genova. They will meet to discuss April 24. You 
are welcome to join us. 

The Spring session of Monday morning Yoga has begun and runs until June 
17. (There is no session on Easter Monday April 22 and Victoria Day, Monday 
May 20) Drop-in is $7/session.  

Harrow’s Annual Spring Garage Sale: Friday May 10 & Saturday May 
11 is  Friday hours 4:30 to 7:30 pm Saturday hours 9:00am to 12:00pm. 
Contact the office to donate items. 

Upgrades and renovations have been going on recently at 
Harrow. We're happy to report that blinds were installed in the 
Upper Hall, Lower Hall, and parlour.  

Rhyme & Storytime runs every Friday morning 

9:30-11:30 for children up to 5 years old. 

Upcoming Easter Services 

Sunday April 14– Palm Sunday Join us for trumpet 
fanfare, Palm parade & more at 10:30am. 

Sunday April 21– Easter Sunday Join us for joyful 
Easter worship at 10:30am. 
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